
Announcement for Friday April 4th 

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and Musqueam First 
Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of this land since time 
immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before us, the indigenous peoples here 
today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation.  Enjoy this beautiful land where we live, play and 
learn and have we hope your week is going well.  

  

Visit the crêpe truck at lunch and after school for a sweet treat! Crêperie la Bohême will be selling 
their delicious French crêpes in front of the school. Prices range from $5.50 to $7.50. Cash only.  

 

Please come join the Multicultural club to celebrate Eid in the cafeteria at lunch today. Hope to see 
you there.   

  

We’re excited to announce the Table Tennis Club Tournament happening on April 16th! This is a 
great opportunity for students from grades 8 to 12 to show off their table tennis skills and have 
some fun.  

 

Attention grade 8s! Please check the grade 8 google classroom for some important information 
around upcoming flexes. If you are not able to access the google classroom or if you haven't been 
added, see Mrs. Scarr or Mr. Forbes. 

 


